TOM PURSGLOVE MP

CORBY & EAST NORTHAMPTONSHIRE



HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

Dr Andrew Campbell
The Chief Executive
Brooke Weston Trust
Coomb Road
Great Oakley
Corby
NORTHANTS, NN18 8LA

OPEN LETTER

28th May 2019

RE: PROPOSED CHANGES TO SCHOOL OPENING HOURS.

Following a number of concerns being raised with me following the announcement of the consultation by the Brooke Weston Trust relating to the opening hours of your schools in Corby, I wanted to make contact with you directly to draw your attention to those concerns and seek a meeting with you to discuss this matter more widely.

I will of course encourage those parents with concerns to formally participate in the consultation process, but in the meantime, I would be grateful if you could provide me with more detail regarding the rationale behind the proposal, and I would urge you to think carefully before proceeding with it.

I would also be very grateful if we could meet as a matter of urgency to discuss this in more detail.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

TOM PURSGLOVE MP MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT CORBY & EAST NORTHAMPTONSHIRE